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ASOCIACION FILATELICA DE FILIPINAS 
 

JUNE 10, 1944 
 

OFFICE RELOCATION NOTICE 
 

2c Planters Postal Card with pre-printed notice on reverse announcing the move of the AFF 

Headquarters to 314 Carriedo Street, Quiapo from May 15, 1944. Further announcements of 

Blind Auction and Approval Booklets. With Manila 'Post Your Mail Early' Slogan Cancel. 
  

 
 

 
 

Nigel Gooding Collection 


